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Security Advisory

Unrest, including violence, related to the election is expected.  This comes on top 

of Taliban’s spring offensive and a series of attacks in and around Kabul, besides other 

provinces  all  contributing to  deterioration of  the  overall  security  environment.  This 

makes  for  a  volatile  mixture,  and  anti-government  elements  may  think  of  taking 

advantage of the situation.    We have also seen general security threats against Indian 

interests including Indian citizens living and working in Afghanistan.

Thus  Embassy  of  India  calls  on  all  Indian  nationals  to  remain  vigilant  and 

watchful and avoid unnecessary public exposure.  Avoid areas with demonstrations or 

other  tensions,  and  remain  in  touch  with  your  colleagues  and  the  Embassy  for 

information and advise.   Please also ensure that your travel documents (Passport & 

Visa) remain updated/valid at all times.
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